ASLA Board Meeting Minutes

January 2008

Attendees Include: Mike Musser, Bill Galik, Chris Dore, John Vrablic, Mike Grudzien, Tony Barzacchini, Rick Vaccarella 

Registration

ASLA Spring Registration is now open.  Close date is March 15, 2008.  All are asked to register by the deadline.  Goto avonsports.org and register/pay via the website.

Jeannie is completing a FAQ to be put on the website.  Most board/support members have provided input to Jeannie.

Rec

Rec will order coach shirts and additional uniforms.  The uniforms may be re-sized as the YS were cut too large for the U4/U5 group.

Travel

Travel registration is closed for spring.  Special requests for registration must be sent to Mike Grudzien for review.  

Fall 2008 travel evals will be held during the last two weeks of May.  Mike Grudzien in conjunection with other board/support positions are working to improve the evals process.  Location of evals to be determined-possibly to be held at AHS.

Equipment

Equipment needed for training identified- 8-12 PUG style goals.

U8 Developmental

U8 Developmental program for spring is being lead by Amy Sikora-Girls and Tom Waters-Boys.  John Vrablic, Chris Dore and Mike Grudzien to meet with Amy/Tom and finalize the details for spring.  The board discussed the importance of inviting all U8 players to participate.  Boys report plans to play in AASL.  The deadline to register teams may be Feb 8th.  

Coach Development

ASLA would like to establish coach “leaders” at each group to assist in participation of coach development plans.  Volunteers will work closely with John Vrablic and Chris Dore on all facets of Coach/Player development.  Also serve as point of communication for all at their respective age groups.  Ideally, ASLA would like two coaches per age group-one to represent girls and one to represent boys.  If any current coach is interested, please contact John Vrablic or Chris Dore.

Player Development

Group Training for Rec and Travel continues through the winter in the Avon school gyms.  Players are segregated by age with appropriate level instruction.  Feedback has been positive.  ASLA plans to continue the Rec group training in the spring with many “improvements” over last fall.  More information to follow.

Referees

Rick V is the new referee manager.  He currently has 38 referees but prefers to have closer to 50 to begin spring season.  Any player U9 or above can contact Rick for more information.  Rick is reviewing the current referee policies related to training and payment and plans to make recommendations for the future.

Fields

The Board is working to determine the correct mix of fields for spring season at Vets and Schwartz Parks.  Bill Galik, field director is heading up the planning and is requesting input from other board members prior to final recommendations.  ASLA does not plan to have U6, U7 fields at Northgate Park in the spring.

